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April 9, 2025 

      
Residents Invited to Provide Input on a New Community Park in Electoral Area A 

 
The Regional District of Nanaimo (RDN) purchased a property in January 2024 for a new community park 
in Cassidy on Hallberg Road. The property is 0.41 acres in size, and will provide residents with an 
opportunity to relax, connect and enjoy the outdoors in their community with family, friends and 
neighbours. To help shape the use for this new park, including how it should be developed and what park 
features should be included, the RDN invites residents to share their input through an online survey until 
May 1, 2025. 
 
The survey input will be used to help create park concepts for consideration. These concepts, as well as 
what was heard from residents, will be presented at an in-person community event this summer. 
 
For more information, to complete the survey by May 1 and to register and sign up to receive project 
updates, visit getinvolved.rdn.ca/hallberg-community-park. For information on parks in the RDN, visit  
rdn.bc.ca/parks-services.  
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For media inquiries, please contact: 
 Rebecca Taylor 
 Communications Coordinator 
 Regional District of Nanaimo     
 250-713-2400   
 engagement@rdn.bc.ca  
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